
What a full month April has been. First, we have some exciting news to share...
We’re having a baby! Baby Carden is due October 21 ! While this little one has made Nikayla
fairly sick, we are still very excited to be new parents! So far, the baby is healthy and doing well. 
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Our mission agency, WWNTBM, had their annual Family Fellowship week at Camp Caraway
in Sophia, NC this month. We were able to meet a lot of the other missionary families with
World Wide, be encouraged by preaching on the worthiness of Christ, and enjoy the relaxing
and refreshing atmosphere! We plan to be at this conference every year, learning how we, and
See The Harvest, can help the others laboring in our mission family.

We have made lots of progress on filling up our calendar with 2025 meetings! Sending emails,
making phone-calls, and meeting with pastors takes up most of our time these days. That being
said, as of May 1 , we are launching out into full-time deputation! The Lord has led us to take
the step of faith and trust him to provide for our needs in the days, weeks, months, and years
ahead. I have enjoyed working on staff at our sending church for the last 9 months and will be
forever grateful for what I have learned and experienced. 
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We have several things we are currently praying for/about. We would be honored if you would
partner in praying for these requests:

A new Apple MacBook. Our laptop is on its last legs and having many issues. It needs to be
replaced, as we use it to work remotely every day. (est. Cost $1,600)

A Healthy Pregnancy! Please pray Nikayla gets past the sickness, she is 15 weeks pregnant.

The Deputation Trail. Continue to keep us in your prayers as we travel to meetings over
these next months. In May, we will be traveling quite a lot.

STH Scotland 2025. Preparations are underway, our See The Harvest team going to
Scotland will be leaving June 6 . th

For His Glory,

Cody & Nikayla Carden
See The Harvest Director
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